Superior Township/Chippewa County

Public Accuracy Test Notice

To the qualified electors of Superior Township, Chippewa County,
Michigan: Notice is hereby given that the Public Accuracy Test for the electronic
equipment that will be used for the August 6, 2024, Presidential Primary Election
has been scheduled for Thursday, July 18, 2024, at 1:30 pm at the Superior

Township Hall, 7049 S. M-221, Brimley, Michigan. All interested persons are invited
to attend.

The Public Accuracy Test is conducted to demonstrate that the computer
programming used to tabulate the votes cast at the election meets the
requirements of the Michigan Election Law.

This notice is posted in compliance with the Open Meetings Act, Public Act 267 of 1976, as
amended, (MCL 41.72a(2)(3) and the Americans With Disabilities Act.

Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services should contact the Superior

Township Board by writing or calling Superior Township at 906 248 5213. PO Box 366,
Brimley, M1 49715.
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